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New study shows 40 million victims of modern day slavery
152 million children are trapped in forced labour
Women and girls most affected by slavery
_______________________________________________
This is  a RadioLabour special report recorded on September 20, 2017. I’m Marc Belanger. 

A new study presented to the United Nations General Assembly shows that more than 40 million people around the world were victims of modern slavery in 2016. The study was prepared jointly by the UN’s International Labour Organization and the Walk Free Foundation. The new estimates show that among the 40 million victims of modern slavery about 25 million were in forced labour and 15 million were in forced marriage. Women and girls, who are disproportionally affected by modern slavery, account for about 70 per cent of the total. The ILO also released an estimate of child labour which confirms that about 152 million children aged between 5 and 17 were subject to child labour. Most of the children, some 70 per cent, were working in agriculture. One of the organizations working against modern day slavery is Freedom United. It has released a video asking people to support the struggle against slavery.

Beate Andrees is the head of the ILO’s Special Action Programme to Combat Forced Labour.

END

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.
